
New Gang Arrive!

New Kids On The Block!

  

The last few days have seen the arrival of just a few of our recent Irish purchases, the others
are currently delayed due to bad weather. I am pleased to report I like them even more now I
have them home and ridden and look forward to working with them and finding them great new
homes.

  

  

Lets hope we have found some more champions!!

Noble Danny Macks RIHS WHP Supreme Champion
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